

5 CALLENDER STREET, CAMBRIDGE, MA 02139 | TEL: 617-547-6811 | FAX: 617-864-0692 | WWW.CAMBRIDGECC.ORG | INFO@CAMBRIDGECC.ORG

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

PRESIDENT

LINDSEY THORNE-BINGHAM

June 22, 2018

VICE PRESIDENT

VICTORIA HARRIS

Cambridge Redevelopment Authority

SECRETARY

JANELLE ST. CHARLES

255 Main St., 4th Floor Cambridge, MA 02142

TREASURER

GREGORY GULLICKSON

DIRECTORS MICHAEL ABRAMOWITZ

REV. LONNIE DANIELS YULIYA DANIELS CORINNE ESPINOZA YVONNE L. GITTENS RICHARD GUIDELLI

TONI PHILLIPS LISA VELEZ RASHAAD WHARTON

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

DARRIN KORTE

ADVISORY BOARD

REUBEN DOTTIN HON. SAUNDRA GRAHAM PAUL PARRAVANO **ELAINE THORNE** REV. VIRGINIA WARD

OUR MISSION

OUR MISSION IS TO PROMOTE COMMUNITY COOPERATION AND UNITY AND EMPOWER YOUTH, INDIVIDUALS, AND FAMILIES. WE DO THIS BY OFFERING SOCIAL, CULTURAL, EDUCATIONAL, AND RECREATIONAL ACTIVITIES.

TAX ID 04-2477881 Dear Cambridge Redevelopment Authority,

Thank you for your generous contribution of \$12,500.00 on 6/18/2018 to the Cambridge Community Center! Friends like you help us continue to provide the necessary services to Cambridge residents that we've offered since 1929.

Your contribution has made an immediate impact on the programs and projects that benefit families, children, adults, and elders in our community. It helps to sustain and improve our current work as well as plans for new programs to serve the evolving needs of our community.

Your gift is an affirmation of this important work. Thank you for partnering with us to help make our community a better place for all.

Sincerely,

Darrin Korte

Executive Director

au kot

No goods or services were received in exchange for this gift. Please retain this letter for your tax records.